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3M™ Particulate Respirator 8210P/usPro and 8511Pro, N95 Discontinuation Notice:

Dear Valued Customer,

3M will be phasing out the pro-series packed skus of the 8210P/us and the 8511 respirators
effective December, 2019. These products are available for purchase in the standard packaging
as shown below under “Replaced By”.

Sku Being Discontinued 3M ID: SAP ID:
8210PLUSPRO PARTICULATE RSPRTR N95 80/CS 70071486131 | 7010340459
8511PRO PARTICULATE RESPIRATOR N95 40/CS 70071486149 | 7010384000
Being Replaced By 3M ID: SAP ID:
8210PLUS RESP N95 20/CTN 8 CTN/CS 160/C 70071091899 | 7000002176
8511 N95 RESPIRATOR W/O FACESEAL 80/CS 70070757557 | 7000002056

Please be aware that there is no change to the actual product, only to the packaged quantity
provided. If you have questions or would like more information, please contact the author

below.

Sincerely,

Mark Lamb | Marketing Coordinator
3M Personal Safety Division

3M Center, Building 235-02W-70 | Saint Paul, MN 55144-1000

Office: +1 651 733 3059 | Mobile: +1 651 341 4698

mlamb2@mmm.com
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